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To:
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kenwhitek@aol.com
Tuesday, March 9, 2010 1:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
proposed changes in forex leverage

This could have a seriously adverse impact on forex trading from the the US. Why do you need to do this? Please
do not alter the system when the dollar is strengthening. The loss of liquidity could reverse this trend.

Sincerely, Kenneth B. White Suffern NY 3/9/10


